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Opening of Pennington Parking Garage at County Courts Complex in Leesburg 
Delayed  
 

The opening of the new Pennington 
Parking Garage at the Loudoun County Courts 
Complex in Leesburg is delayed until further 
notice. The garage will not open on August 1, 
2019, as previously announced. The unexpected 
delay is necessary to allow more time for the 
construction team to complete the final details 
on the garage and to test some of the garage’s 
technology systems.  

 
Due to the delay in the garage opening, 

the surface Pennington Lot will remain open to 
the public and employees. Members of the public who have business at the courts or in the Town of 
Leesburg may continue parking in the Pennington Lot until the new garage opens.  

 
A new opening date for the garage has not been projected pending the completion of 

additional testing of technology systems. Loudoun County will announce the opening of the 
Pennington Parking Garage as soon as possible. 

 
For more information about the courts complex expansion project, visit loudoun.gov/courts-

expansion. 
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